Shepherds Lake

Shepherds Port and Springside still busy as anglers enjoy the spring sunshine, although cold nights
not the best. However much better than last year. Time flies when you are fishing and more
importantly the River Season is less than 2 months away.



Jamie with his 25lb 20z Mirror Carp

Carp feeding well on Shepherds , with several carp over 20lb keeping anglers happy.

Numerous bream around 5 to 6 Ibs, although not always what the carp anglers are aiming for. Bream
to from Kings although you might have a walk. As an angler said Bear is Bear and always produces
in some shape or form or method.

Springside going well, a member who travelled over from Norwich had had 5 carp best 19lb before
I checked his ticket, so he was well pleased. Robin Red his go to pellet.

Since then catches have improved with roach and Rudd joining the party this week.

With the weather warming up considerably next week the fish could well start to spawn rather than
feed.



A smaller Shepherds Common carp but good when they just keep coming.

Several things to look forward to on the match scene.

The Angling Trust Feeder National will be taking place on the Great Ouse and Middle Level Drains
on Saturday September 13. This is a team event with 5 anglers per team.

September 27 is the date for the Angling Trust Division 2 National, for teams of 10 anglers, taking
place on the same venues more details on this later.

Hopefully the visiting anglers and the matches will give local anglers more information as to the
whereabouts of the better fishing. The more anglers on the bank the more information can be gained
with the bonus of more cleared pegs to.

Members please note.
The Kings Lynn AA AGM is on May 6 at the Farmers Arms Family Room at 7.30 pm
Proposals must be received by May 2 and both the proposer and seconder must attend the AGM.



